Appendix B2

Lynsay Coupe

From: PATRICK KITTERICK

Sent: 17 June 2021 13:10

To: Lynsay Coupe

Cc: Licensing; Cllr Danny Myers; CllIr Deborah Sangster;
|

Subject: RE: FW: Weekly licensing report 6-13 June 2021

Lynsay,

In relation to Aura at 33-37 Belvoir Street, in terms of the history of these premises in relation to Public Nuisance
and Crime and Disorder | have deep concerns about this application and would like it to be referred to the Licensing
Committee for consideration as a terminal hour of 4am is not acceptable from the point of view of city centre
residents.

Thanks,

Patrick Kitterick



